
There will be a work session with Des Moines County Supervisors, Des Moines County Conservation and the 

City of West Burlington to discuss Isaac Walton Lake  and flooding issues within the City of West Burlgton. The 

meeting is open to the public.

WORK SESSION ANNOUNCEMENT

DES MOINES COUNTY CONSERVATION BOARD

Monday, September 30, 2024

12:00 p.m. - Third Floor, Starr's Cave Nature Center

11627 Starr's Cave Rd, Burlington


